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Sitharaman invites 
Japan’s biz leaders  
to invest in India

India’s Finance Minister 
Nirmala Sitharaman (pic-
tured) on Thursday invited 
Japanese investors and busi-
ness leaders to explore 
investment opportunities in 
the country, saying that New 
Delhi is easing a lot of restric-
tions and ensuring overall 
ease of doing business in its 
walk towards ‘Amrit Kaal’. 

Indian government describes 
‘Amrit Kaal’, as the 25-year  
period culminating in the 
centenary of the country’s 
independence. Sitharaman  
is on a two-day official visit 
to Niigata, Japan, to attend a 
G7 meeting. India is an  
invitee to G7 Finance 
Ministers and Central Bank 
Governors meeting. PTI 


